
 

  

 
BE A PART OF THE TEAM AND INCLUDE YOUR 
COMPANY IN THE SOUTH JERSERY PARALEGAL 

ASSOCIATION’S   
 

 

As a member of SJPA we wanted to let you know and hopefully 
have you share with your employers and co-workers in our Work 

Place of the Month initiative. 
 

The Board launched this platform in November 2023 as an 
initiative to increase SJPA membership by working within our 

own membership list. The results have been positive! We have 
experienced a 6% increase in only  

3 months!     
 

We respect that your time is valuable and jampacked and you 
may not have the opportunity to share the benefits of SJPA with 
your co-workers such as our NJCP™ credential, the automatic 

National Federation Paralegal Association (NFPA) membership, 
SJPA CLE Dinner and Zoom meetings, etc.   

So we’ve done the work for you! 
 

Attached herein, is a sample of a past winner. If your workplace 
is selected this will be displayed/posted in a communal area in 
your office, and we will also send some SJPA swag if you have 

the space. 
 

Please email your participation interest to  
Becky Ravell, NJCP – SJPA Treasurer @ 

beckyravell2017@gmail.com 
 

Visit us at sjpaparalegals.com 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



  
 
 
 
 
                
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     

 

Congratulations! You have been selected as the Work Place of the 
Month by the South Jersey Paralegal Association. 

 
Join SJPA this month and receive a free CLE ($25 value) when 

attending our dining or zoom monthly CLE sessions.  New Members 
will also receive a Welcome SJPA Swag Bag!! 

 
The SJPA New Member Application is available on our website at 

sjpaparalegals.com 
 

      

 

NJCP 
New Jersey Certified 
Paralegal credential 

 
 
SJPA recognizes that the use of 
qualified paralegals by 
lawyers, law firms, and 
judicial, educational, 
commercial, and governmental 
entities is the best way to 
provide the community with 
cost effective legal services. 
 
In recognition of this, SJPA 
offers a voluntary certification 
program to those individuals 
who choose to become an 
NJCP providing paralegal 
employees and employees 
with a benchmark to 
determine qualified individuals 
who are competent to provide 
legal services under the 
supervision of an attorney.  
 
Visit our website to review the 
Criteria under The Plan and fill 
out an application. 

 


